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AAPI Equity Alliance supports the creation of an independent
redistricting commission at the City of LA, similar to what
already exists in the County of LA during the 2021 redistricting
process. Given the recent news of backroom deals during the
redistricting process, the City must adopt an independent
commission free from political interference and allow for the
process to be as transparent as possible. Our communities have
historically been marginalized precisely because elected leaders
cut up our power without due process.



